

From: [Rick Williamson](#)
To: [Jeff Canon](#)
Cc: [Joaquin Mavares](#)
Subject: Fw: GDF Suez Units
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2010 9:40:05 AM

Jeff:

See Charlie's response. Looks like he might have the real thing. I find Charlie to be a straight shooter.

Rick Williamson
President
Thomassen Amcot International
Tel: +1 (817)263-3270
Mobile: +1 (817)233-6766
www.thomassenamcot.com

----- Forwarded Message -----

From: "Athanasia, Charles M (RR Energy Systems)" <Charles.Athanasia@rolls-royce.com>
To: rwilliamson@thomassenamcot.com
Sent: Tue, March 23, 2010 9:39:02 AM
Subject: Re: GDF Suez Units

Do you have a deal on the other end ?

Only issue that I see is that we are asked to move forward with incremental 4 units and need GdF (or any other) to support. However, this is pure consequence and unavoidable if we have parallel demands.

Agree with GdF cost position as a result of the aforementioned which suggests that we coordinate. My latest info says that our client wants to put down his down payment immediately if we agree to support.

Will keep you posted.

From: Rick Williamson <rwilliamson@thomassenamcot.com>
To: Athanasia, Charles M (RR Energy Systems)
Sent: Tue Mar 23 09:26:27 2010
Subject: Re: GDF Suez Units

Making the offer today for all 4 units. They got approval for the 4th. I hope you will stay with us on this. They have the PO in hand and cash now available. I hope you will stick with us on this. If another party is brought forward at this juncture it will only ramp up the price.

Best,

Rick Williamson
President
Thomassen Amcot International
Tel: +1 (817)263-3270
Mobile: +1 (817)233-6766
www.thomassenamcot.com

From: "Athanasia, Charles M (RR Energy Systems)" <Charles.Athanasia@rolls-royce.com>
To: rwilliamson@thomassenamcot.com
Sent: Tue, March 23, 2010 8:12:35 AM
Subject: Re: GDF Suez Units

Rick,

Just learned that we rec'd a request for 4 additional units with an "assumed" end location in Venezuela but not through ProEnergy. Unfortunately, we cannot support timing with available capacity and will likely need to consider the GdF units as well if we elect to engage further.

Pending my review this morning, our guys could be discussing with GdF by Weds/Thurs.

How serious are ProEnergy ?

Charlie

From: Rick Williamson <rwilliamson@thomassenamcot.com>
To: Athanasia, Charles M (RR Energy Systems)
Cc: Jeff Canon <jcanon@proenergyservices.com>; joaquin mavares <jmavares@proenergyservices.com>; Chris Davis <cdavis@thomassenamcot.com>
Sent: Mon Mar 22 15:59:39 2010
Subject: GDF Suez Units

Charlie:

Pursuant our previous dialog regarding ProEnergy's pending offer for 3 of the GDF Suez Trents, I had one or 2 thoughts regarding the 4th unit.

I have a few candidates for the 4th unit but it is unlikely that I can parley a firm offer in parallel in order that the offer packages all 4 units instead of three.

Of course we simply put the offer in as 3 units and walk if we don't get our number. Would you have an interest in offering to purchase the 4th unit at the same offering price?

I know you're only a family break but felt it was important to mention where we are in the spirit of our cooperation. Hope you have a moment to share your thoughts.

Best,

Rick Williamson
President
Thomassen Amcot International
Tel: +1 (817)263-3270
Mobile: +1 (817)233-6766
www.thomassenamcot.com